
Discrimination Complaint 
 
 

Aprille L. Hinnant filed a claim with the EEOC on January 14, 2017 that alleged, among other things, 
retaliation against her for making prior complaints of sexual harassment.  See EEOC charge # 510-2014-
01257.  On July 1, 2016, the EEOC dismissed the charge, finding “no cause to believe that a violation of 
the statute had occurred” and issued a Notice of Right to Sue within 90 days.  No further action was taken 
by the claimant and Cox considers the matter closed.  


